From: Jeve Sukhdeo

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 2:02 PM **Subject:** Resignation, New Contacts

Hello,

As a long time member to the London Dog Owners Association, I've had an opportunity to work with many of you. The LDOA is a wonderful organization, with some excellent Executive Members and other volunteers dedicated in helping the dog community of London.

With years of commitment towards bringing safe, healthy environments to the city, the 5 Off Leash Dog Parks are a hit with both dogs and the people who take their dogs there. Even some who don't have dogs but love to watch them play, exercise and interact, photographers and other members on our community. The parks are a staple part of our community.

With many other projects and involvements in our community, the LDOA and the executive committee help many other dog and animal related organizations maintain, develop and grow their mandate as well. As a 100 % volunteer organization, the members working many hours to ensure all dogs live a safe, healthy and fulfilling lifestyle.

In saying so, effective May 1, 2017, I decided it is time to step away as President, and pursue other endeavours. I am confident the LDOA will continue to grow, enact positive change and help the City Of London and our dog friends.

The current Executive Members are your contact persons should you need anything LDOA related. Visit the LDOA's website for further details.

Vice President
Nina Lavery
Treasurer
Karen Bondy
Recording Secretary
Neha Ninham
Membership Secretary
Louise Bayer

Sending good energy.

: Teve